
AC36. Following the Public Pound

The committee considered a report by the Integrated Care Fund Co-
ordinator which provided the committee with information about organisations
that received funding from the Integration Joint Board, via Falkirk Council
and NHS Forth Valley during the period 1 April 2018 – 31 December 2019.

An appendix to the report Appendix 1 provided a summary of the purpose
and performance of each of the funded organisations. Conclusions and
recommendations were also provided by the leads for Falkirk Council funds.
Additional information had been included regarding Partnership Funds or
other funds, where known and validated by NHS Forth Valley and/or
Partnership Funding leads.

Decision

The committee:-

(1) noted monitoring and performance information for each of the
organisation as set out in Appendix 1, and

(2) approved the contents of the report and refer to the Integration
Joint Board for decision regarding the establishment of multi-
annual contractual agreements.


